
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (Salter Street, Earlswood) 
(No Stopping – School Keep Clear) Order 2022 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
Through the council’s established Traffic Regulation Order Framework process Salter Street was 
identified as a priority location in the 2022/23 works programme to be considered for the introduction 
of new or amended parking restrictions. 
Salter Street is a rural road in Earlswood. Currently there are two advisory ‘School Keep Clear’ 
markings outside of St Patricks School which cover the pedestrian and vehicle access points.   
It is proposed to make these markings enforceable; this will further discourage obstructive parking at 
this location and aid the free flow of traffic on the highway.    
It is recommended that the restrictions are advertised as shown on Plan 9202. 
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